
From: Regan, Laura <l.regan@hia.com.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 20 February 2020 4:30 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Adler, Melissa <m.adler@hia.com.au>; 
Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au; Louise.Hogg@ablawyers.com.au; chrismelham@civilcontractors.com; 
Shaun.Schmitke@masterbuilders.com.au; sam@masterbuilders.com.au 
Subject: FW: AM2019/17 - 4 Yearly Review - Finalisation of Exposure Drafts - Tranche 3 Awards 
 
 
Dear Associate  
 
HIA refers to the correspondence from Master Builders Australia (MBA) dated 20 February 2020. 
 
HIA agrees with the views outlined in MBAs correspondence. HIA is similarly concerned about the 
potential oversight of the views outlined by Your Honour in [2019] FWC 2271.   
 
HIA also support MBAs request that the Construction Group of Awards are exempt from the 
Directions within the Full Bench Decision (FWCFB 421) dated 29 January 2020.   
 
Regards 
 
Laura Regan  
Assistant Director- Industrial Relations (Mon-Thur) 
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